Gets Facility

Senator Gravel learned from
HEW that the Indian Health
Services has granted a contract
for $460,000 to the Alaska
Natives in Hoonah for construct-
tion of sewage pumping stations
and a sewage treatment facility.

Two contractors, YUT Con-
struction Corp. of Bethel and
F.F. Greene Construction, Inc.
of Anchorage, have been hired to
complete the project.



